
  

Town of Groton Massachusetts 
Great Pond Advisory Committee 

Meeting Agenda and Minutes 

 

 

July 28, 2010

Present 
Chairman: Bill Strickland 
Member: Francois Forbes, Cindy Sweezey, Larry Sweezey, and Marshall Giguere  

• Financial  
o $2381.00 

• Welcome Marshall our new member to represent the Conservation Commission  
• GIS – The survey of the Ponds require coordinates of features to determine trends of weed growth 

and other characteristics. MARSHALL indicated that this software maybe available to us. 
• The Groton IT Department Jason Bolger set up a location for us to store GPAC information such 

as: 
Agendas, Meeting Minutes and any other information  
 
Management Plans for Baddacook, Martins and Whitney Ponds have not progressed. 
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